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Concerns 
  

 Faculty would like an update regarding what needs to be done to remove the perimeter fencing. 

The push gates need to remain open at all times. The chains impede evacuations. What is the 

protocol in case of an emergency? Having a security guard go around and open the gates is not 

realistic in the case of an active shooter. 

 What is the status of technology review?  We have a lot of money coming in to the school and it’s 

important that teachers and students have access to standard technology and that the decisions are 

made with the input of the people who will use the technology. 

 Has the payment process been cleaned up at all?  We should pay our bills promptly. 

 Teachers have not been informed about how Virtual Academy will work next year.  We need an 

update. 

 LAUSD coaches received increases in stipends. PCHS stipends need to be adjusted as well or we 

will not be able to maintain the program.  We hope this will be addressed in the negotiations and 

that there will be a resolution by the time the Board meets. 

 Faculty wants to be sure that there are enough qualified subs in place and that we continue to 

have a respectful, dedicated sub coordinator to do this important and challenging job. We hope 

this will be addressed in the negotiations and that there will be a resolution by the time the Board 

meets. 

 Faculty is interested in hearing about the Board evaluation survey results from teachers, parents, 

and students. Will these results be shared asap? 
  

Points of Pride 

 The faculty is very excited for this year’s 2022 graduation ceremony on Thursday, June 9th to 

celebrate all of our wonderful seniors and honor their incredible successes! 
 

It has been an extremely challenging year for everyone – now it’s time to appreciate how far we 

have all come and look forward to future progress. 

 


